From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 03 June 2014 23:43

To: 'JOSEPHINE WARD'

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

Hi Josey

I know you are annual leave and not in a position to check the DX. But I was thinking that the office
would keep you updated on your cases as to if anything did come in the DX. I will call the office
tomorrow and ask if anything has come in and if not could an email be sent to the barrister as it been
13 days since this went to court and she has had the information, If the barrister had sent the DX you
asked for you should have had it the next day.

Regards

Lorraine

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 03 June 2014 22:47

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Re: Simon Cordell

Lorraine

I am on annual leave and not in a position to check the DX. I will email Anthony and ask him to

check what we have and have not received and I will email you once I receive confirmation.

Josephine

On Mon, Jun 2, 2014 at 8:05 PM, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:
Hi Josey

Is there any update on the DX files coming into the office? If not can you re email the barrister to get them sent
over please

Regards

Lorraine




